
January 23, 2023, Grad Club Meeting 
 
Kenda Owens- Grad Club Co-Chairperson 
Shannon Simpson - Grad Club Co-Chairperson 
Cindy Simmons- Grad Club Treasure 
Charmaine Howe- Grad Club Secretary 
 
There are 140 graduates this year. 
 
Cap and Gown Ceremony will take place at Mosaic place at 1pm on June 29th on the ice surface.  
The school takes care of this cost, and it is open for whoever would like to attend.   
 
The Banquet will take place on June 30th at Mosaic place in the curling area. Central will have 
their banquet first so we will be having meetings with them to coordinate decorations etc.   
There is room for approximately 800 people and extra 200 standing for grand march. We are 
going to double check the capacity limits with mosaic.   
 
Tana will send out a survey to all grads to get their opinions on what they want before we make 
any decisions.  We will also get a feel from this survey as to what the graduates will want for 
entertainment. She will also get the kids to form a grad committee that can help with decision 
making for the event The graduates will work with Tana on the slide show and the toasts for the 
banquet. 
We will try and have a live feed of the grand march, this will be looked into anyways 
 
In the chart below are the parents that attended the meeting and the committees that they 
signed up for.  Please let Kenda Owens, Tana or Shannon Simpson know if you would like to 
help with any of the committees 
 
Grad Fees will be announced as soon as we figure out a budget.  These fees will need to be paid 
by school cash or e transfer.   
 
 
 
Next Meeting is February 13, 2023, at 6:30PM in Library at Peacock School 
 
See you there! 
 


